Page 1

CAPTAIN'S CATCH UP



Student of the Week

Due to unforeseen circumstances last weeks assembly did not take place. The students from last week will receive their certificates on Monday 1st July.

Attendance of the Week

KEY STAGE 1

Mr Harris Class - Year 2 - 100%

KEY STAGE 2

Miss Gears Class-Year 4 - 100%

Year 3 Parent Workshop



This week, year 3 invited in their adults to participate in their mountain workshop. Miss Roberts and Mr White set the children and adults several challenges, such as what is the tallest mountain you can build in 5 minutes and can you build a mountain range. The children had to use the plastic cups to build their mountain and ensure that it reached 61cm tall. The children had such great fun building their mountains, even when they did fall down at the last moment!









Events including...



Who is ready for Sports Day? We are all looking forward to seeing you cheer on your children at our Olympics themed Sports day on the 4th July. A rest station will also be included where children will be given an ice pop from the school. Hopefully the weather won't be too hot! However please ensure your child has sun cream, a sun hat, a water bottle and their PE kit (PE kit can be supplied by the school) including appropriate footwear.

In this issue:

- Dates for your diary
- Student of the Week
- * Attendance of the week
- Year 3 Parent Workshop
 Year 2 Parent Workshop
- * Year 1 'pop up shop'

Dates for your diary:

1st July - Year 2 New Brighton Beach

1st July - Year 6 Transition Day

2nd July - Year 6 & Whole School Transition Day

3rd July - Year 3 Llyn Idwal Visit

3rd July - Year 3 Nursery Sports Day

4th July - School Sports Day

10th July - Year 5 Parent Workshop

10th July - Summer Fayre

11th July - Year 5&6 Production

Year 2 Parent Workshop





On Thursday, year 2 invited their parents and carers in to participate in the maths workshop. They played a selection of games that enabled them to practice their multiplication while having fun.

Miss Jenkins and Mr Harris explained that the children should be able to know their 2,5 and 10 times table by the end of year 2. If the children are logging onto TT Rockstars regularly, by the end of year 2 their heat maps should be green.

Thank you to all those who came the children really enjoyed themselves.









Year 1 are kindly on the look out for a little pop up shop similar to the one in the picture. If any families have one they would like to kindly donate it would be very much appreciated.



Thank you